
Founded in 1921 

The 1940s-1950s 



Post-2nd World War 

Since the war, the Festival has changed in many ways. The 
number of choirshas declined, partly because there is now 
much less singing in primary schools, and also because most 
of the private schools which entered the Festival have 
closed. Before, and for some time after the war, there were 
at least ten boys’ preparatory schools in Thanet: five of 
them in Broadstairs. Two of the past Chairmen of the 
Festival were connected with these schools: Mrs. Freebairn-
Smith, whose husband was the Headmaster of Cliftonville 
School, and Patrick Williams, for many years Music Master 
at Stone House. 




























































